
e s o u r c e s 

John H. Bemis 
Cabinet Secretary-Designate 

Brett F. Woods, Ph.D. 
Deputy Cabinet Secretary 

Susana Martinez 
Governor Jami Bailey 

Division Director 
Oil Conservation Division 

September 19,2011 

William C. Scott Via Facsimile 
Modrall Sperling 
Bank of American Centre 
500 Fourth Street NW, Suite 1000 

Albuquerque, New Mexico 87102 

Re: Targa Midstream Services LLC ("Targa"); CCD Order No. R-13052 

Dear Mr. Scott: 

This letter responds to your September 9, 2011, letter to me, wherein you request, on behalf "of 
Targa, an extension of time for the injection authority granted under OCD Order No. R-13052 
("Order"). 

Your letter raises the possibility that the authority granted under the Order has expired. If this is 
the case, the hearing regarding the Order, currently scheduled before the Oil Conservation 
Commission on September 22, 2011, may be unnecessary. 

It is important, then, that the issue of the extension that you request, and concerns that I have 
about that request, be resolved prior to the September 22, 2011 hearing. I am unavailable 
tomorrow, but can be available any time on Wednesday, September 21, 2011.. I would prefer to 
meet with you during the morning hours. 

Please call my office immediately to arrange for a conference on Wednesday, September 21, 
2011, so that we may discuss your extension request. 

Very truly yours, 

Jami Bailey 
Oil Conservation Division, Director 

Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Drive • Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 
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